Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Business Rates
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

I would list a full list of businesses and charities that have become newly liable for business rates from the 15/07/2016 to 09/08/2016 including the business name, address, rv, property type and the date they became liable please.

Answer: 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain, i.e. the Council’s Website (Transparency and Open Data):

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data
When on this page, scroll down to ‘Data downloads’.  The NNDR data sets are under the heading of ‘Property’.  These data sets are updated every three months.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
